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As a follow-up to our email yesterday, we're reaching out to share that nearly all upperclass

rooms are filled.

As you have not been able to select a room, we want to provide a list of options to guide your
housing search:
1.You can continue to check for open spaces during room selection this week.
Students can room change at any time and their previous space will then become
available for another student to select.
2.Room selection will continue to be available through June as part of Rolling
Reapplication. Every year we receive cancellations into the summer (ex. study
abroad, withdrawals). Rooms become available when a student completes a
cancellation.
a.We anticipate the highest number of spaces to be available whenever a
cancellation fee increases.
i.You can review the dates and times we will send cancellation reminders on
the Rolling Reapplication webpage and mark your calendar to review
available spaces.
3.For assistance searching for off-campus housing:
a.Please utilize the Off-Campus Housing webpage for resources and to utilize the
AU search site to view available properties.
b.Attend the AU Virtual Off-Campus Housing Fair on Wednesday, April 5 between
12-2pm.
c.AU Parent and Family is hosting an off-campus webinar tonight, March 28.
Please share with your family.
4.1f you no longer want to live on-campus, simply visit the AU Housing Portal and

complete the Cancel Request. There are no fees if you have not selected a space.

Thank you and please let us know if you need anything.



